
 

  

 9 January 2017 

 

Dear member,  

 

2017 Council Co-option  

  

In the last quarter of each year, an open invitation is sent to all members of the Institute encouraging 

them to volunteer their service as a co-opted member of the Council or a member of the Institute's 

committees for the coming year.  Under the Professional Accountants Ordinance, Council may co-opt 

up to two members of the Institute to Council.  The Nomination Committee and Council have 

completed the consideration of the nominations received at the end of 2016 for co-option to Council 

and filled one of the two available co-opted seats.  Council wishes to fill the remaining seat and 

hereby issues another open invitation to all members for nominations for the seat.      

  

Serving on the Council for the Hong Kong Institute of CPAs can be an enriching experience that 

enables you to increase your knowledge of the Institute and the profession, expand your business 

and personal networks and sharpen your leadership skills.   

  

Members interested may complete the "Co-opted Council Member Nomination Form 2017" at 

http://app1.hkicpa.org.hk/membership/committee/Appointment2017/form_special.php and submit it 

online on or before Monday, 13 February 2017.  The Nomination Committee will interview the 

nominees in the week commencing 20 February 2017 and make recommendations for further 

consideration by Council.     

I look forward to your support to our Council work. 

  

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Raphael Ding 

Chief Executive & Registrar 

Hong Kong Institute of CPAs 

CPA: The Success Ingredient 

  Connect with us on Facebook 
 

  

 

The Institute intends to use the personal data of your name, email address and correspondence address to inform 
you, where relevant, of CPD activities, members' benefits, goods, services, facilities and events organized or 
provided by the Institute or other organizations. Members and registered students may opt out of receiving such 
materials at any time by logging in here. Non-members may opt out of receiving such materials at any time by 
sending an email to the Institute at privacyofficer@hkicpa.org.hk or a letter to the Institute's privacy officer. For 
more information about the privacy policy of the Institute, please click here. 
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